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75o V ul, June se.—j 
erclsee of the Apoha 
School took place on T1 
ed by an entertalnmen 
ins

The scholars showed 
from the years teach In» 
average, 86.3, waa ma 
Hill Gilchrist, who thu 
for We name on the *‘1 
Thoee who passed e 
their averages of the me 
ttoos and were not ret 
the finale, were Hill Q1 
Ogilvie and Sadie McKi 
gramme which waa giv* 
tainment waa of hlgn 
teura and reflected mac 
training of the teachei 
enta of the «cholera wi 
parta well. The openli 
With the Union Jack, 
given by the school, 1 
reading, ' Sooarty Snot 
Miss Marguerite Collier 
cidedly humorous and 
hearty applause. À 
Lady of the Green Be 
on the programme and 
instructive. Miss Bthe 
flctently impersonated 
the Green Scarf," wn: 
took part represented 1 
tries, Mias Helen A. J 
quota,” the Misses Evt 
McKnlght and Master 
as mutilated tree», Pe 
aa a tree surgeon, Mias 
cheater aa a city she 
Brasil and Japan were 
Misa Pearl Gaunce and 
appropriate costumes, . 
McEwen as "Mrs. Tree

A reading, "Oaaey at 
next given by Hill Gilo

••The May Pole Drill' 
ty and well executed b; 
sea. Marjorie Little, E 
.Mdrjorle Jones, Hazel 1 
velk Malcolm Ogllvle, 
rup, Melvin Armstrong 
blln and Herbert Jones

A very humorous re 
given by Master Mum 
lowed by a trio, "Ore 
by the Misses Mangueri 
Gaunoe and Roy Parle»

Little Henry Colpltt 
miration of the large e 
reading.

A laugh provoking 
Train to Mauro," waa 
Miss Marguerite ColHe 
and Ward Jones.

A duet, ‘ Summer Is 
sweetly sung by the lit 
jorle Jones and Marjo
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It matter not wfc 
young or elderly, nee 
strength, who Is not 
he should be, who 
weakened as..a remit 
tlces and excesses, o 
shadow of a doubt; 
restoration of his loe 
powers If he 1$ will! 
fair, square effort i 
perfectly" natural line 
can easily learn), and
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of » decent exl
re demands ti 
LL lped, if we a 

to’ the normal stand 
and manly capacity, 
exemplified In the b< 
world today.

Just what 1 bellev 
should do or should 
more manly strength 
Is told In a perfectly 
sense, practical, eve 
way through the med 
72-page Illustrated b 
that I publish and at 
free, sealed, by mall 
over the world who 
This little compendii 
has, I hope, been o; 
benefit to my fellow 
similar publication c 
fore used. Over one 
have been distributed 
announcement that ■ 
sent free of char 
reader, please use t 
low. which entitles 
wonderful little free 
of which will go to 
fectly plain, sealed « 
turn mall. Rememtx 
eolutely nothing offe 
the whole booklet ei 
part which speaks c 
ventlon, the Banden 
you are not expected 
thoue appliances un 
up your mind it is i 

e book is absolut» 
all else, sued is i
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£R CMtK erj sense of the i
UPA with It no obligatloi 

of any kind what 
send your name 
8ANDBN. Author.«
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Heat sturdy, vigo 

never counted for mi 
today. If you are 
manly, the whole we 
you; if you are a 
It is a dark time, til 
tor the one who me 
To my mind a vig 
nerved, manly man 
greatest inspirations 
because the very foi 
acter and manhood e 
wherever he 
may be. What be 1 
well, and hie rewar 
don to the strength
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